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World Bank Tokyo Office sponsored youth program “Future of Asia and hope for the 

young” video seminar was held on Thursday, May 24th. The keynote speech was 

done by World Bank Senior Managing Director, Ms. Sri Mulyani Indrawati (Former 

Indonesia's Minister of Finance). 

This seminar connected World Bank Tokyo Office and 7 universities in Japan from 

north to south by a television conference. It 

was a good opportunity to have a conversation 

for young people in the next generation with 

Ms. Sri Mulyani Indrawati . 

At our university’s public management course, 

we’ve connected Yoshida Campus’s 

Commercial Goods Museum, 2nd floor video 

conference/seminar room and World Bank 

Tokyo Office. 30 of the Indonesia, Bangladesh, and Afghanistan exchange student in 

public management course, Japanese students, teachers and staff has participated 

to the seminar. 

Ms. Sri Mulyani Indrawati talked to over 200 young Japanese students about 

Indonesia's university teachers , career as a Minister of Finance, World Bank Senior 

Managing Director’s work, and self-awareness of a leader. 

Many of the Bangladesh exchange students in 

our university’s public management course 

were from Ministry of Finance and has 

experience working for Ms. Sri Mulyani 

Indrawati. They interestingly listened to Ms. 

Sri Mulyani Indrawati’s speech. 

In the question session, from our university, 

each of the Indonesia, Bangladesh, and 

Afghanistan students has asked a question. Ms. Sri Mulyani Indrawati told us 

about her determination on facing the financial problem in Indonesia, policy of 

World Bank on vulnerable country, balancing, and readiness as a mother of 2 

children. 
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